
For more info, email scugoghootforhospice@gmail.com or call Steve at 905-242-4811

All funds raised will be shared between the Oakridges Hospice 
and a bursary in memory of Carley Anne Caldwell. 

Join hundreds of painters  
at the corner of Queen & Perry St,  

IN Port Perry, onTARIO 

 Sunday, June 23, 2019  
for a unique fundraiser!

register

www.facebook.com/scugoghootforhospice/

help us create a record-setting event!
No painting experience is required! come on your own or with family and friends!

Register on-line & full details at  
https://scugogarts.ca/hoot-for-hospice/

All art supplies provided. Bring a folding chair. $20 per person minimum donation. 

online!

Prizes!

Sign in begins at 10am  —  PLEASE register online prior to event 
or at one of the local participating retailers!

register HERE!


